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BOX Options Market (“BOX”) recently distributed IC-2021-05 which detailed the upcoming 

modifications that will be made to the BOX High Speed Vendor Feed (“HSVF”).   

 

The changes scheduled for February 16, 2021 have now been postponed. BOX will inform 

Participants via Informational Circular when a new implementation date is confirmed.  

 

 

Contacts 

 

Market Operations Center at (866) 768-8845 or by e-mail at BOXMOC@boxoptions.com. 
 

TO: BOX Options Participants 

FROM: BOX Market Operations Center 

SUBJECT: HSVF Message Modifications - POSTPONED 

DATE: February 16, 2021 

 

https://boxoptions.com/assets/IC-2021-05-HSVF-Message-Modifications.pdf
mailto:BOXMOC@boxoptions.com

